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Submitted values are:
Name: Ahmed Al Ali
Address: 4345 SW 94th Ave
Email: alali.ahmed.t@gmail.com
Testimony:
I have a concern regarding wildlife on the area where the project is supposed to be done. There is a herd of elk living on
the area and the project will imapct the herd's environment and habitat. This will lead in the future for serious risk to their
survival. The herd of elk is only one example of many.
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